
 

 

ADLAI E. STEVENSON SCHOOL 

15 KNOLL ROAD 

FAIRFIELD, NJ 07004 

www.fpsk6.org 
 

 
 

Page 1 of 2 
 

2025-2026  

Preschool Lottery and Kindergarten Registration 

 
Please enter your child’s information by clicking on the “Future Student Enrollment Survey” 

on the Fairfield Public School District’s website www.fpsk6.org in order for your child to be added 

to the incoming preschool lottery and kindergarten lists. 

 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

 

• Online kindergarten registration will begin on February 1st for the 2025-2026 school year.   

 

• Children reaching the age of five, on or before October 1, 2025, are eligible to register for 

kindergarten.  

 

• All registration documents and information are located on our website and should be completed 

online no later than March 14, 2025.   

 

• Once uploaded, the documents will be reviewed and any issues will be addressed accordingly. 

 

• Students who currently attend the 2024-2025 Fairfield Public School Preschool Program ARE 

REQUIRED to submit updated Health Records to the School Nurse.  You will be registered 

once the School Nurse receives the updated physical and immunization records. 

 

 

 

All incoming kindergarten students and their parents are invited to 

Kindergarten Orientation  

on Tuesday, June 3, 2025.  More information to follow. 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/aSbQVtm7yUDqttDq5
http://www.fpsk6.org/
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2025-2026  

Preschool Lottery and Kindergarten Registration 

 

PRESCHOOL LOTTERY  

 

• Children reaching the age of four, on or before October 1, 2025, are eligible to attend the 

Fairfield Public School Preschool Program for the 2025-2026 school year.   

 

• To receive a Preschool Lottery Application, your child’s information must be on our Preschool 

list. Please enter your child’s information under the “Future Student Enrollment Survey” on 

the district’s website no later than December 6th.  

 

• All applications will be mailed approximately mid-December which should be returned 

promptly.  Applications received after the due date will not be included in the lottery.  

 

• Tuition cost is to be determined. Transportation is not provided. 

 

• If you are selected through the preschool lottery, you will receive an acceptance letter.  At that 

time, please follow the online registration process. 

 

• Not all applicants will be selected.  If you were not selected, please click here to be placed on 

the WAITING LIST.  You will be notified if space becomes available. 

 

 

AN IMPORTANT NOTE: Lists are kept for all children who will be attending the Fairfield Public 

School District on an ongoing basis in order to project class sizes. We depend on our parents to 

help us maintain these lists by providing the information in the “Future Student Enrollment 

Survey” for your preschool-aged children.  

 

By having this information throughout the year, we can better prepare for future enrollments. If 

you have neighbors, friends or relatives in town who have children who will be attending school 

in Fairfield in the future, please advise them of this notice so that they may provide us with the 

information. 

Should you have any questions regarding the registration process, please feel free to contact Pat 

Iandolo at iandolop@fpsk6.org. 

 

https://forms.gle/i22qAQyS4AAWs9P3A
mailto:iandolop@fpsk6.org

